

December 11, 1995

State Department Telegram 285472 to US Embassy in Tokyo, 'ACDA Director Hollum's Meeting with Japanese Officials'

Citation:

"State Department Telegram 285472 to US Embassy in Tokyo, 'ACDA Director Hollum's Meeting with Japanese Officials'", December 11, 1995, Wilson Center Digital Archive, Mandatory Declassification Review (MDR) Request to the U.S. Department of State, Case No. M-2009-00895, Released 8/15/2012. Contributed by William Burr, National Security Archive. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/116337

Summary:

Talking points for Arms Control and Disarmament Agency Director Hollum from the State Department. Hollum was instructed to "urge" the Japanese to convey their concern to the government of India and "strong opposition [to] any such tests." The State Department did not want to make any public statements about the situation because that "would be counterproductive," that is, it would tip the U.S.'s hand Japan to tell Tokyo to voice its concerns over the possible Indian Nuclear Test to New Delhi.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan